
Brief submission 
As a general practitioner in a lower socioeconomic area we already have great difficulty with 
referrals for many services; public hospitals despite diligent hard working staff have long 
queues and the gap fees charged by many private specialists make private referral out of 
reach for the majority of my clientele. Whilst specialist fees, on which the government has 
been deplorably quiet, need attention, shifting more services to the private sector can only 
make things worse. By far the best health performances in the world are in the largely 
european countries that have a well funded national health scheme. Australia should keep its 
Medicare. 

Dr Nicholas Silberstein 
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